
Please remember: 

 Use your child’s home school 
communication books to let 
us know what your child has 
been up to and check       
regularly for messages from 
school.  

 

 Fully named PE kits should 
be kept in school and include 
a white t-shirt, black shorts 
and black plimsolls/trainers. 
You may wish to include a 
pair of jogging bottoms for 
colder days. 

To support us in instilling a 
sense of pride in our school, 
please  ensure your child/
children attend every day 

wearing the correct uniform.  

Thank you for your 
ongoing  support, it 
really makes a huge 

difference! 
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Topic coverage (this may change during the term)

Slippers! 

Our slipper classroom has been going really 
well and we will be continuing this until the end 
of the year.  

 

English 
 
We will be listening to stories 
about Marvin the great adventurer 
and writing our own adventure     
stories.  

Mathematics 
 
Shape is our first focus for this half 
term, followed by position and        
direction.  

Science 
 
We will be learning about rocks and 
soils and making our own exploding 
volcanoes.  

Design and Technology 
 
This half term the pupils 
will be designing and  
making their own pom-
pom creations. They will     
be learning to follow    
instructions and            
developing their fine         
motor skills.  

Physical Education 
 
Pupils will take part in a range of PE activities with 
Gweek class and, as appropriate, with their link 
class.  

Topic coverage (this may change during the term) 

Art and Design 
 
Over the next 6 weeks we will be    
taking part in weekly sessions with 
Falmouth Art Gallery working towards 
the Arts Award Explore. Within these 
sessions we will be visiting a local   
pottery studio.  

Meet the team 

We have some great news for 
Gweek Class. Mr Huggett has 
been appointed as an ARB    
teacher and will be leading      
sessions during the week      
alongside Mrs Miles and as lead 
teacher for some sessions.  

Snack  

This half term we hope to visit  different 
shops, including Un-Wrap, the plastic free 
shop in   Falmouth, to buy our snack. If you 
would like your child to share in the class 
snack please can you ensure payment is sent 
into school weekly, £1.25 in a named envelope. 
Alternatively, you can send this in as the full 
amount for the half term which is £7.50.  

Home-learning 

In Gweek class we ask pupils to read every 
night with their parent/carer. Please record 
this in their reading records so children can 
work towards their reading karate bands. Your 
child has also received a topic grid detailing 
optional activities they can complete at home 
with friends and family.  

Key dates this term: 

Friday 5th April Topic Grid Celebration  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Miles and the Gweek Class Team 


